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     Respect for All. Learners for Life               11th July 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘Honesty is good for the soul’ 

 
 

End of Term 
 

School finishes for the summer holiday on  

Friday 18th July at 1.15pm.  
 
 

 

Books 
 

Can all children please return any books that 
they may still have at home as we are 
collecting them in for the summer holidays. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 

 

HIGH IMPORTANCE 

We have recently sent a letter out from Public 
Health regarding the rise of Measles which is 
an infection that spreads very easily. It can 
cause serious illness in some people, with 
babies and pregnant women being at increased 
risk.  Please see your GP or NHS 111 if you 
suspect your child has measles. 

People of any age can catch measles if they 
have not been vaccinated. Please check with 
your GP practice to make sure your child is up 
to date with their vaccinations. The MMR 
vaccine is safe and is given at the age of 12 
months with the 2nd dose at 3yrs and 4months.  

 

Y2 Leavers Assembly 
 
We will be holding a Leavers Assembly for 
children in Y2 on Tuesday 15 July at 9:15 in 
the Junior Hall. 
 

Mrs Davies Retirement 
 
Thank you so much for your support at Mrs 
Davies Show and the Family Festival. We 
hope you enjoyed it as much as Mrs Davies, 
the children and the staff- such a brilliant 
time.  
 
Next Friday, marks the end of an era for 
Mrs Davies, as she ends her amazing 35 year 
teaching career dedicated to Lister Infant 
School. We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Mrs Davies for her 
unwavering support, hard work, passion and 
dedication to the Lister Family. I am sure you 
will join us as we wish her a very long and 
wonderful retirement! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Mrs Davin/Miss Hughes)  100% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)                    95%                
Poppies (Miss Kervin)             97% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)             98%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)              92% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)             97% 
 
4 classes in green this week – well done 
to Poppies, Tulips, Sunflowers and a 
special well done to Bluebells who have 
achieved 100% !!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

96% 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

15 Jul      Y2 Leavers Assembly 9:00am 
 

18 Jul      Break up for summer 
1:15pm 

After School Care 
 

Just a reminder that After School Care will 
be closed on Thursday 17th July but will still 
be available on Friday 18th July – last pick-up 
is 3:30pm. Thank you 

 

Bluebells Assembly 
 

Well done to Bluebells, your assembly was 
lovely! Thank you to the parents who attended – 
weren’t the children amazing? 
 

Beautiful New Beginnings  
 

FREE Summer Activities for Families! 

 
Beautiful New Beginnings CIC are offering a 
fantastic range of free, family-friendly 
events over the summer holidays,  including 
breakfast in the park, pilates sessions, litter 
picks, and even paddle boarding! 
Events are funded, fun, and open to all. 

 
Take a look and book your spot here -

  www.beautifulnewbeginnings.co.uk/events 
 


